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Council Capital Projects Ratings  
Make sure to send in your ratings of capital projects to the Municipal 
Office of Management and Budget. 
 
Susan Klein retiring! 
Susan has given notice that she is planning to retire from her work at 
the Councils Center. She has been a wonderful co-worker and will be 
missed. We will be discussing the filling of her position at the FCC 
meeting. 
 
Mark to be on Leave for a Week 
Mark is planning to be out of state visiting his mother on Monday April 
12th through Thursday April 15th. Call Mark on his CL 240-3868 during 
this time if you need to reach him. 
 
Check Your Mail Before Your Meetings 
Before your meetings, be sure to call the Center to check if you have 
any mail in the Councils Mailbox. 
 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
 
 

Mark Butler 

Manager 

Community Councils Center 

CL/TEXT 240-3868 


